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NEWS RELEASE        21 April 2015 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

Newark and Sherwood Concert Band to relocate to Kelham Hall 
 
 
Newark and Sherwood Concert Band is delighted to announce that following of a kind offer by Jonathan 

Pass at Kelham Hall and Country Park, we will shortly be moving from our current home at Newark Railway 

Club to The Dome at Kelham Hall. 

 

Colum O’Shea, the band’s Musical Director commented, “This is a tremendous opportunity to be based at 

possibly the finest building in Nottinghamshire.  Jonathan’s support for the band will help in so many ways 

and we are extremely grateful to him for this.” 

 

As part of the move, the band will be undertaking concerts from time to time at Kelham Hall & Country Park.  

The first of these is on Friday 15 May 2015 and appropriately is entitled "New Beginnings".  Further 

information can be obtained from the band’s website at www.newarkandsherwoodconcertband.co.uk and 

through which the band can also be contacted. 

 

Jonathan Pass said, “We are absolutely delighted to have the Newark and Sherwood Concert Band move 

to our venue, we are looking forward to their live show on the 15 May in The Dome and wish them all 

success in this year's shows.” 

 

 

 

ENDS 
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Media enquiries 

 

For further information about Newark and Sherwood Concert Band please contact Richard Williams on 

07827 854329 or email info@newarkandsherwoodconcertband.co.uk. 

 

Notes to editors 

 

Newark and Sherwood Concert Band is a symphonic wind band based in Newark, Nottinghamshire.  It was 

formed in 1998 and currently has a membership of approximately 50 musicians.  Standards vary but all 

musicians are of at least Grade 5 standard with a number who are professional/diploma graduates.  There 

is no requirement to audition to join.   

 

Although mainly an adult band, talented youngsters have always been welcome (current ages range from 

8 to 80).  It rehearses weekly on Tuesday evenings between 19:00 and 21:30 and from early May 2015, 

rehearsals will take place at Kelham Hall & Country Park, Main Road, Kelham, Newark, Nottinghamshire. 

 

The band has performed at events and venues all over Nottinghamshire and surrounding counties and 

there are already 11 concerts in the calendar for 2015.  The band’s repertoire is large and varied, and 

includes film themes, musicals, traditional military marches, classical pieces and more contemporary jazz 

and swing tunes.  
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